
CONWELL Middle Magnet School  

June 13,2025 

Dear CONWELL Families, 

As we wrap up another incredible school year, I want to take a moment to thank you for your partnership, 
support, and trust throughout the year. It has truly been a joy to watch your children grow—academically, 
socially, and emotionally. From classroom achievements to schoolwide events, this year has been filled with 
learning, laughter, and memorable moments. 

We are so proud of all that our students have accomplished. Whether it was mastering a new concept, leading a 
service project, participating in school performances, or showing kindness to a classmate, our students 
demonstrated resilience, creativity, and leadership every step of the way. 

As we head into the summer months, we encourage all students to stay curious, stay active, and keep 
learning. Here are a few simple ways to support continued growth over the summer: 

●​ Read daily – Visit your local library and encourage your child to read books of interest and discuss 
them together. 

●​ Explore educational websites or apps – Many free tools are available to keep math and literacy skills 
sharp. 

●​ Write in a journal – Encourage your child to write about their summer adventures, reflections, or even 
creative stories. 

●​ Stay physically active – Whether it's riding a bike, joining a summer sports program, or dancing at 
home, movement matters! 

●​ Engage in service or curiosity projects – Volunteering, gardening, building something, or exploring 
nature can all spark meaningful learning. 

While summer is a time to relax and recharge, it’s also an opportunity for enrichment and fun. We hope you and 
your family enjoy a safe, joyful, and well-deserved break. 

Thank you again for being such an essential part of our school community. We can’t wait to welcome your child 
back for another exciting year ahead! 

With gratitude,​
Principal Green  

 
SUMMER Details: 
Shelice’s Angels June 17th and June 18th at La Salle College High School leaving Conwell at 7:45 AM return at 
3:45 PM. Signed permission slip required 
ASAS Summer Camp June 23rd- August 1, 2025 from 8:30-2:30 PM at CONWELL 5 Days; complete 
application on line bring a SDP friend.  More info. Call school 
Building Summer Hours: August 11th- 15th  Office hours 8:30-11:30 AM 
School Reopens : August 25th  at 7:30 AM all students in FULL uniform 
 
Google # :267-422-2904 text messages are preferred with your name and details 
Social  Media: Follow us for Summer updates Facebook: Conwell Middle Magnet Steam of Instagram 
Conwellms 
 


